

Date: 16th January 2018

NEWS ALERT

Lancashire Rugby	NEW

On behalf of the Lancashire RFU Club & Community Committee I would like to invite you and senior members of your executive committee and Mini & Junior sections to a Cluster Group meeting.

The meeting will take place on Wednesday 31st January at Liverpool St Helens and will start at 7:00pm.

The meeting will take the form of some presentations by various volunteers within the County followed by Question and Answer sessions, the presentations will be

- The Structure and Governance of the County and the Volunteering process Mark Downs, Paul Deakin
 & Andy Kerboas
- Results of the recent County Survey Helen Duggan
- DPP, Lancashire and Sale Sharks working relationship Kate Benetta
- Disciplinary Issues Brian Stott

I hope you are able to join us and please feel free to pass this on to anyone in your club who may be interested.

Mark Downs

Hon.Secretary.

Please feel free to download and distribute to your members or print and display in your club.

NEWS ALERTS should be sent to:-

websitenews@lancashirerugby.com